
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:41:32 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 12:04 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Frank Lahaie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We already pay way too much for distribution fees.  These fees are currently well over 55% of our actual bill.  It's
completely ridiculous.  What's next, getting charged for have a gas line running on your property?

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




